
SEPT/OCT UPDATE
CAMP AND  EVANGELISM MINISRTY

 Greetings! We pray this letter finds you all doing well. We are pleased to report a busy yet
productive past few months. September brought a lot of activity with it. Cody was able to be at
several youth rallies to promote the camp and help with games. Park Gate Baptist Church held
an archery outreach here with 30 different targets. Cody traveled to North Carolina to present
the camp and tour another camp while he was there. We also had another church use the camp
for their annual men’s retreat. We love it when churches can use the property for their events.
There was also a college fellowship meeting held in our new chapel.

The family are all doing well. Elliott just had a birthday at the end of October. It has been three
years since we have been at the camp now. The boys are growing like crazy. Emmett is loving
kindergarten. They are both already anxiously awaiting Christmas. We had a  wind storm this
past spring that resulted in some damage to the roof of the house. We were able to get a new
metal roof put on through insurance. It turned out great!

October was busy as we worked on the camp to prepare for our new Annual youth rally. We had
almost 200 in attendance and one saved! We are happy about the turnout and thankful that the
Lord rewarded all the planning and hard work for this event. Cody also traveled to Tennessee
and Ohio to present the camp and preach. As we move into the winter months, we would
appreciate prayers for traveling and prayers as we are in talks with multiple new groups
interested in using the camp property for their weeks of camp. It would be amazing to see. We
are looking into remodeling projects to help other groups use the facilities. Some of the projects
we are working on we have talked about in our Fernwood Glow Up Project, so if you are
interested in giving to that, please feel free to reach out to Cody. 

We are truly grateful for the prayers you say for us and the financial support given. Please pray
for New Churches to partner with us and even for more to come our way that want to use the
camp. Please continue to pray for health and safety. We are thankful for you all.

CONTACT US:

CODY . EMMETT
LENA . ELLIOTT

330-770-7779

fernwoodchristiancamp@gmail.com
fernwoodchristiancamp.com

ADDRESS:
Fernwood Christian Camp

507 Braden School Rd.
Beaver Falls PA, 15010

Director: Cody Noseworthy

SENDING CHURCH:
Bible Baptist Temple

230 Lettie Ave.
Campbell OH, 44405

Pastor: Matt Ferguson

BECAUSE OF CHRIST,

The Noseworthy Family

UPCOMING YOUTH CONFERENCE: FEB 23RD-24TH
HELD AT CALVARY FELLOWSHIP AND LIGHT HOUSE  
BAPTIST CHURCH, $25 PER PERSON

UPCOMING YOUTH RALLY: FEB. 23RD
6TH-12TH GRADE, FREE, SPEAKER: SCOTT PAULEY


